Public Safety Commission Meeting

June 28, 2018, at 6:30 p.m.

Meeting called to order at 6:30 p.m.

Members Present: Ed Meier, Kelvin Green, John Koester, Alderwoman West, and
Chief Ihler

Old Business:

Fire Department Report: A letter presented by Alderwoman West from the Riverview
Fire Department stated speed bumps would not interfere with their trucks

New Business: There was a discussion on the “No Fireworks” signs put up in the

community. A discussion about renewing a campaign to organize another C.E.R.T.
Program continued. It was noted there will be a fireworks display at the Veterans

Home.

The meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m.

The next meeting will be July 26, 2018.

John Koester, Acting Secretary



